IEM Committee

From: Barbara Barry <begoniabarry@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 6:51 AM

To: [EM Committee

Subject: A BILL FOR AN ORDINANCE ESTABLISHING A NEW CHAPTER 20., MAUI COUNTY CODE,

PROHIBITING THE SALE AND USE OF SKIN CARE PRODUCTS CONTAINING OXYBENZONE AND
OCTINOXATE (IEM-45)

Aloha Chair Cochran and Council Members,

| support a complete ban on the sale And use of sunscreens that use reef killing Oxybenzone and Octinoxate in Maui
County.

We must protect our fragile reefs every way we can.

The State won't do it nor the Federal government so it is up to use to make sure our reefs are healthy and they do not suffer with
all the toxic sunscreen brought into the water by humans.

The time is now. Please pass this Bill today!

Mahalo,

Ms. Barbara Barry

Ha'iku



